
From: Thompson, Kylie <kylie.thompson@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 May 2024 06:14:00
To: DMS.Planning@westsuffolk.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Planning invalidity notification - DC/24/0602/TPO, Planning Portal No: PP-13029254, 18 Nightingale 
Close
Attachments: 

Subject: Re: Planning invalidity notification - DC/24/0602/TPO, Planning Portal No: PP-13029254, 18 Nightingale Close 
  

Good afternoon Kylie, and thank you for the email below. 

I have attached a rough (!) sketch and a couple of photos for as supplementary information for application no. DC/24/0602/TPO. 

We propose to prune back a total of max 6 overhanging branches by a total of 3m per branch, whilst preserving the look and feel 
of the crown of the tree. 

My regards, 
Les 
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